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Deforestation continues
This is only a brief update, as we are occupied with preparations for Andrew’s participation at a public hearing on deforestation proposal for the Department of Anta (tomorrow morning).  This involves analyzing the proposals being put forward by landowners, and then developing our response. The areas in question are highlighted in red on the map below. 

Unlike other regions, Anta has not had the benefit of NGOs monitoring deforestation. This particular bunch of proposals (and there are more) covers over 85 thousand areas of some of Salta’s last blocks of Chaco forest. The diagonal line across the map is the provincial limit between Salta and the neighboring province of Chaco. Research and publication on what is going in Anta will be a focus for some of the research work we will be conducting over the coming year. 
Andrews’s participation in Anta comes as a response to a request for help, this time from some local criollos, who are being evicted from lands they have lived on for generations.
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PITES board takes shape
We are pleased to announce that Esteban Ghiraldes, a child hood friend and now businessman in Buenos  Aires has accepted to form part of the board for PITES. This means we can now re start the registration of the charity, which is something we are planning for late June, as Andrew will be in the Philippines until then. We are also [pleased to have an expression of interest from Maurice Rumboll, an eminent Argentine ornithologist, in helping us develop our work in conservation. 

Proposal

Marcelo, Andrews’s colleague in Land for Life, is conducting a comprehensive review of conservation work across the Chaco. He has managed to develop an interesting set of contacts, both within the government and with another NGO which is promoting conservation work in the Chaco. This is all helping us to better understand how we can strategically place the Land for Life initiative. Andrew has also initiated dialogue with a local consulting firm with the aim of engaging them in developing the geographic database which we will require for much of our work in the future. 
Still waiting

At the time of writing we still have not heard back from Bishop Greg regarding our new focus on work. These are, however, busy times for the Church, so we will continue to wait patiently. In the meantime we continue to work closely with ASOCIANA on issues such as deforestation, where Andrew can make a contribution through research and public speaking.
Items for prayer
· Praise the Lord for guiding us to our new trustee, Esteban. Pray that we will be able to raise the necessary funds for his periodic travels to Salta for meetings.
· Keep praying for ongoing discussions with ASOCIANA and the Bishops as we define the organizational structure for the implementation of the Land for Life initiative. 
· Pray for safety and wisdom as we research further into the process of deforestation in Anta. We will come up against some very powerful interests.
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